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March 23, 2010

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301
RE: Aggregation of Customer Sited Renewable Resources

Dear Ms. Howland,

The Commission has previously approved New Hampshire Electric Cooperative, Inc (“NHEC”) to
be an Independent Monitor for purposes of the Renewable Portfolio Standards as defined in PUC Rule
2500. NHEC, as a Distribution Utility under that rule, desires to aggregate the Customer Sited Sources
that have been certified as Customer Sited Sources when entering these resources into the NEPOOL
Generation Information System (“GIS”). This will simplify entry and allow for the aggregation of
fractional Renewable Energy Certificates (“REC5”) into whole RECs. NHEC proposes to separately
aggregate the resources by generation type (i.e. solar PV, wind).

NHEC seeks the Commission’s acknowledgement and approval that this is action would be
consistent with its authority as an Independent Monitor and Distribution Utility within the 2500 rules.

Please feel free to contact me at 603-536-8827 or manypennyh@nhec.com if you need further
information or clarification.

[Note: This letter was originally mailed on December 23, 2009. Apparently, it was lost in transit, so I am
resubmitting with a current date]

Sincerely,

Heather Manypenny
Power Resources Executi


